
Baby pictures! 
 

8th Grade Parents--we need a baby picture of your 
graduating 8th Grader for the yearbook! 

 
❖Pictures need to be in by Friday, March 8th. 

 
❖They can be a real photograph or you can email me a 

digital photo to 
mlowe@mmace.capemayschools.com​! 

 
Thank you for your help with this….we want the yearbook 
to be a special remembrance of your child’s time at MMS! 
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